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$100,000 Donation Received from The Harry C.  
& Deborah L. Elliott Family Foundation 

The California Homebuilding Foundation has received a 
$100,000 donation from the Harry C. & Deborah L. Elliott 
Family Foundation. We are so grateful for the leadership and 
multiple financial contributions the Elliott Family Foundation 
has provided to us for decades. The ongoing generosity of 
the Elliott Family Foundation will help us continue to provide 
student scholarships, research focusing on issues critical to 
the development of new housing, and construction training 
programs now operating in over 50 California high schools..

Established in 2003, the Harry C. & Deborah L. Elliott Family 
Foundation is the philanthropic arm of builder and developer 
Elliott Homes. Led by Harry C. Elliott III since 1984, Elliott 
Homes has built more than 25,000 single-family homes 
throughout California and Arizona. Mr. Elliott has served on 
the California Homebuilding Foundation Board of Trustees 
for more than 30 years. He was inducted into the California 
Homebuilding Foundation Hall of Fame in 1993 and continues 
to play an active role in the planning and strategic direction of 
our organization. 

Thank you to The Harry C. & Deborah L. Elliott Family 
Foundation for its continued support!
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